
 

To:  River Road School Board 
Date: January 6, 2015 
 
 
River Road Middle School received a donation in the amount of $18232.86 from 
Pioneer Natural Resources. The money will be used to buy 14 new computers for 
the computer lab, and a smart board for the English classroom. 
 
Thanks, 
Penny Rosson 
 
 


